
From:
To: Postal Services
Subject: Regarding Australia Post - letter pricing 2023
Date: Tuesday, 13 February 2024 9:47:37 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

I myself as a small business owner would like the ACCC to reconsider
allowing price increases for Australia Post.

When sending an item, overseas, that there is no way to differentiate
easily from a small items that needs to be tracked to a an item which is
also small but not small enough to fall into the untracked options, to
be able to afford such a thing from here to around the world let along
within Australia. I have two main items for sale, one of which is under
2cm depth and as such unless I pay for a larger package, cannot send
overseas, the problem with this items is it cost only a few dollars, and
to send it untracked is still at least 10 dollars, and tracker 20+....
how is this viable?

Yes I understand as a small business owner, that I do not have the
supply such as Amazon, who get postage far cheaper, but why should those
little businesses suffer because they don't have the same reach?... and
never will as people constantly leave "checkout" due to postage.

I implore you to revisit these costs to make Australian made products
easier for people around the world to actually buy!

Regards




